
From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Damian, 

Andy Steel - TSS 
14 October 2008 16:47 
Damian Sharp 
RE: Siemens design completion programme 

On the OLE my understanding is that Siemens have completed their reference design for the whole route (I 
know they have I've seen it) 

Currently it is with SDS who are supposedly looking at the civils aspects of the new pole positions and to confirm 
issues such as the combined lighting poles. 

I have some concerns when this will be sorted out in order that another presentation can be made to CEC. Because 
until this is settled I doubt if the detailed design support by support is progressing. 

My informal enquiries of messrs Ennion and Brown were not encouraging (to be polite!) 

Andy 

From: Damian Sharp 
Sent: Tuesday, October 14, 2008 3:56 PM 
To: Tom Hickman; Clare Norman 
Cc: Dennis Murray; Andy Steel - TSS; Lindsay Murphy; Gavin Murray; Tony Glazebrook 
Subject: FW: Siemens design completion programme 

Tom 
Clare 

Following the discussion at yesterday's PD Review meeting about the lack of visibility of 
Siemens completion of the SDS design, Stefan Rotthaus tabled the attached at today's 
Approvals Task Force. 

This gives the process to completion of the trackform design. We can expect others to 
follow that cover each of the other Siemens disciplines - OLE is the most significant one 
as far as I am concerned. 

I have not had a chance to look through it to verify that it includes all the approvals 
elements that I would expect. Can you have a look and see if it makes sense and is 
generally in line with the construction programme, please. 

Damian 
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